
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The City of Sturgeon Bay Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing in the Council 
Chambers, 421 Michigan Street, Sturgeon Bay, Wisconsin on Wednesday, September 20, 
2017, at 6:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter, regarding a petition for approval of a conditional 
use under Section 20.22(2)(f) of the Municipal Code (Zoning Code).  The proposal is 
construct a new 1,776 square-foot office for the existing solid waste facility.  The subject 
property is located at 1509 Division Road and owned by Advanced Disposal Services.  The 
application is on file with the Community Development Department, located at 421 
Michigan Street, and can be viewed weekdays between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  The 
public is invited to give testimony in favor or against the proposed conditional use, either in 
person at the hearing or in writing.   
 
By order of: 
City of Sturgeon Bay Plan Commission 

 


